From: Jamie Gibbs

To: Roberts, Ali

Subject: Penleigh Rail Crossing
Sent: 02/06/2025 20:14:37
Hello,

I’m concerned about the crossing being closed at Penleigh, Westbury Wiltshire.

As of now, there’s a single route in and out of the estate by car and foot if these plans proceed. which will cause even more troubles due to the narrow
footpath under the bridge near the railway pub, especially for pram access and young children.

People already park all the way down Amazon way due to no double yellows, and people often speed up and down the road.

Unless more is done, this is going to be a huge issue for pedestrian traffic. Traffic calming, double yellows, and some proper thought on a new train
crossing instead of just shutting what has been there for years.

Please. I’'m almost begging you to consider options, as it doesn’t even seem there’s going to be anything done with the proposed bridge which would
marry up to mane way.

Kindest Regards
Jamie Gibbs



